
Good Evening, 
 

This is Mrs. McIntosh and it is Friday, April 20, 2018. 

 
Activities taking place Monday are:  2:30-4:00 p.m. M.S. Volleyball; 
7:00-8:30 p.m. U14 Girls Basketball.  
 
Next Tuesday, April 24, 2018 will be a ½ day for students due to Professional 
Learning for staff in the afternoon.  There will be an early dismissal that day. 
Buses will be leaving the school at 11:30 a.m. 
 
Thursday, April 26, 2018, 6:30 p.m. at Florenceville Middle School there will be an  
opportunity for parents to attend a session on “Connecting With Our Children”.  A 
Parenting Group developed based on Systematic Training for Effective Parenting (STEP).   
STEP is one of the most widely recognized parenting education tools in North America.  This 
informative session will include information on child development, why children 
misbehave, helping your child make good choices and so on. This group will be 
facilitated by School Social Worker, Allison Mee and Methods and Resource Teacher 
Keri Muise from the Child and Youth Team.  All parents welcome!  If you have any 
questions please do not hesitate to contact Allison Mee at 323-9788.  
 
Thank you and Have a Great Weekend! 
 
Mrs. McIntosh 
 
New CCS Website 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx 
 
To Access CCS Newsletters 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Documents/Forms/Newsletters.aspx 
 

School Closures 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx 
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